
 

• Welcome and welcome 
back! We are looking 
forward to a great 
2024-25 school year!  

• Please return your 
signed emergency               
information sheets, 
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms 
needed to complete 
your child’s file.  

• Preschool Parents… 
Please remember the 
first monthly preschool 
tuition payment was due 
on August 1, and the 
second was due on              
September 1.  

• Please send in a picture 

of your child for the 
classroom, if you                
haven’t already done so. 

• Sunday, September 
22..Happy Fall! 

• Thursday, September 
26...Happy Birthday 
Johnny Appleseed! 

• Monday, October 
7...Bookmobile. 

• Picture Days will be on 
Thursday and Friday, 
October 10 and 11.         
Photo proofs and              
ordering info will be 
sent home after pic-
ture day. If you child 
attends both days, they 
will be photographed on 

Thursday. If your child 
doesn’t attend either 
day, they may come in 
at 9 AM either day to 
be photographed.  

• We will be closed on 
Monday, October 14 
for a staff inservice 
training day. 

• Have you enrolled for 
My Procare online                 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 
accept check payments.  

• Have you enrolled for 
Remind Messaging? 
Text the message 
@homergle to the       
number 81010  

 Notes to Parents: 

Week 7: September 23– 27, 2024  
Theme: Fall 
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Introductions: 
 
Colors: Yellow and 
Green 
 
Review: 
Letter: Aa 
 
Colors: Red and blue 
 
Shapes: Circle and 
square 
 
Student of the Week: 
Emma 
 
*Please continue to        
visit 
www.bobbienoonans. 
com and our Facebook 
Page.  
 
Happy Fall!  
Ms. Amy 

Language Arts:  

We will enjoy several fun fall 
finger plays. Can you make 
your fingers look like the 
leaves that will be falling off 
of our trees? The children 
will enjoy singing the song 
Fall is Here. Storytime will 
consist of books on our                
season, including: Pumpkins, 
Apples, and Leaves.  

 

 

Concept:  

Our discussion will focus 
on how and why leaves 
change color in the fall. 
Will we be seeing our            
color red on our fall 
leaves? The colors yellow 
and green, and numbers 1 
and 2 will be added to the 
shelf. We’ll be sorting 
yellow and green leaves.  

We will also be doing a 
shape hunt throughout 
our classroom to help us 
review the shapes circle 
and square.  

Motor:  

Indoors, the children will 
be working on crawling 
through our tunnel. We’ll 
also be moving and dancing 
to various songs. Outdoors, 
we will play and enjoy the 
fall air!  

 

Craft and Writing: Our art 
board will be changing to 
correlate with our new 
season. Look for projects 
including: chipmunks,                    
apples, and leaves, along 
with our new colors yellow 
and green.  


